
Dear Growers 
 
Taxation compliance 

As previously advised we have been seeking determination from the ATO on the taxation treatment of 
scheme funds realised. 
 
We expected to receive a class ruling from the ATO in relation to the GST treatment by 30 June 2016.  
 
The ATO has advised that they now expect to issue the class ruling during the second half of July 
2016. 
 
Please note distributions will commence on a scheme by scheme basis after we have: 

 received formal guidance from the ATO  

 been able to assess the impact this advice will have on the distributable amounts and 
process.  

  
Any questions can be directed to the following contacts.  
 

Contact Contact Phone 

Number 

Contact Email Address 

GPL Client Services (03) 6364 3180 gunns@gunnsplantation.com   

PPB Advisory (03) 9269 4160 gunns@ppbadvisory.com  
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